
NCEM REP AND TRAINING BRANCHES ALONG WITH THE NRC
HAVE SECURED TWO DATES TO SEND A GROUP OF NC REP TASK
FORCE MEMBERS TO ATTEND REACTOR SYSTEMS TRAINING AT

THE OFFLINE BELLAFONTE FACILITY IN SCOTSBORO, ALABAMA. 

THIS EDUCATIONAL ADVENTURE WILL GIVE AN OPPORTUNITY
TO FURTHER NETWORK AND STRENGTHEN OUR REP EMERGENCY

PLANNING & PREPAREDNESS EFFORTS HERE IN NC.
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Tour Information

We have secured up to Twenty- Four spots for the Bellefonte Reactor Systems
training on either October 23rd or 24th of this year. A maximum of 12

participants can attend each day for a guided tour within each phase of the
power production process.

This trip will be at your agencies expense. You will need to plan for transportation
(can be driven, or you can fly into Huntsville approx.. 1 hour away) rental car,

lodging, and meals. 

It is important to remember in your planning that the tour begins promptly at
0800 on the day of your tour, so you should plan to arrive the day before your

tour. Proper attire and sturdy shoes are required. Once registered you will
receive additional guidance directly from the NRC on what to expect and bring

to training.

To keep the limited number of seats that we have available a TERMS registration
site will start accepting applications at 10:00 AM on July 19, 2024. The first 24

registrations will be accepted in order as they are received. 

For Registration information contact
Matthew.hunt@ncdps.gov 

For Tour Specific questons please contact:
John.pelchat@nrc.gov


